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HEALTH ADVISORY: UNHEALTHY AIR QUALITY  

IN LIVERMORE VALLEY  
 
SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is declaring a 
health advisory for the Livermore Valley area this afternoon due to unhealthy levels of 
smog. 
 
Air quality unexpectedly reached unhealthy levels in the Livermore Valley area this 
afternoon at 2 p.m. and has improved but may remain in the unhealthy for sensitive 
groups category until this evening. 
 
High levels of ozone pollution are particularly harmful for young children, seniors and 
those with respiratory and heart conditions.  
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional 
agency chartered with protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area. For more 
information about Spare the Air, visit www.sparetheair.org. 
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